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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our Annual Summer BBQ is on Friday 7th July 2023 5.00 pm – 8.00pm and we need 

you to make it a success. This is our MAIN fundraiser for our children and we ask that 

you all be involved. You can assist our children in many ways and all support is welcome 

with our final fundraising event of this school year.  This is our communal activity where 

traditionally we all come together to celebrate and support the school.  We need 

volunteers to work at the BBQ so please apply (see attached form). 

 

We are looking for quality raffle prizes. If you work for an organisation or you run your 

own company and can offer a prize or support then please approach a member of the 

PTA or the office. If you have a trade and are a qualified builder, painter & decorator, 

hairdresser, beautician, PT Instructor, landscape gardener etc. you could always offer a 

day or session as a raffle prize too. All donations go towards raising money for all our 

children.  

 

BBQ Entrance Tickets 

 

Tickets will go on sale after school on Monday 19
th

, Wednesday 21
st

 and Friday 23
rd

 of 

June. We would urge you to buy your tickets early as this helps us enormously for 

catering purposes. 

 

Summer BBQ Tombola  

 

We are having a school supported non-uniform day on Wednesday 28th June 2023. We 

ask that on this day, you bring in a donation for the tombola stall and I hope that you 

will all support the PTA with your donations. We would ask for bottles of wine or spirits, 

boxes of chocolates toys/games and any other quality gifts that we can use as prizes on 

this stall. 

 

Raffle Tickets 

 

We have already sent each child home with 10 raffle tickets to sell – they cost £ 1.00 

per entry.  If you would like additional tickets to sell to your neighbours, friends or place 

of work please ask at the School Office. 

 

All your help is greatly appreciated and we look forward to seeing you at the BBQ. Keep 

an eye out for the posters and remember to bring lots of change. As always, all proceeds 

go towards supporting our children. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs L Collins – Head Teacher                                                The PTA 

http://www.stmprimary.org/

